What's New for the 2014 CELLA

1. The 2014 administration of the CELLA is March 3, 2014 to April 4, 2014.

2. Ifastudentis found to be in possession of ANY electronic device(s) during testing
OR during a break, his or her test section must be marked as Do Not Score (DNS) in
order to successfully enforce this policy. Students and parent/guardians must be
made aware of this policy prior to testing.

3. Test Administrators are required to assign the Level A, B, C, or D Student Test Book
by writing the student’s name in the upper-right corner box on the front cover. This
requirement does not apply to the Level A One-on-One Prompt Book.

4. Students are permitted to write in an assigned Student Test Book. This does not
apply to the Level A One-on-One Prompt Book.

5. The Reason Not Assessed section has been incorporated on the student’s answer
sheet. The Reason Not Assessed must be gridded on the Answer Sheets for any
student that does not test. If a student is not assessed and the reason is not listed,
the Test Administrator must attach documentation of the situation to the CELLA
Administration Record/Security Checklist.

6. Unused Answer Sheets must be returned in the Not-To-Be-Scored Box (previously
returned in the Not-To-Be-Scored Box OR District Coordinator Only box).

7. An electronic version of the pre-populated Materials Return List will be available to
District CELLA Coordinators on Questar’s ServicePoint website.



